
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, April 15, 2024 2:47 PM 
'Andrea Illiano' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/15/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 01853-2024 

Subject: RE: Denying EU Application for Wastewater Service 

Good afternoon Andrea and Gerry Illiano, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Charlie Smith II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

-----Original Message-----
From: Andrea Illiano <artabc58@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2024 11:04 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Denying EU Application for Wastewater Service 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

We are full time residents of Palm Island at 46 Tarpon Way and have lived here since 2008. We have not asked for or 
want sewers on our beautiful island which is home to many native creatures and wildlife. This would create a situation 
that island residents have not requested in any shape or form. We oppose this application for sewers vehemently and 
have maintained well functioning septic systems for over 2 decades! Please reject this request! Thank you Sincerely 
Andrea and Gerry Illiano 46 Tarpon Way Placida 33946 Palm Island 

Sent from my iPhone 
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